
 

 

 

 

 

Military Vehicle Trust Convoy Visits Little Barrington 
The convoy from the North Oxfordshire Military Vehicle Trust is due to end its 

winter run at Village Farm, Little Barrington on Saturday 5 March 2020. 

 

The MVT is a charitable organisation which is committed to conserving ex-
Military Vehicles.  The North Oxford and 
Cotswold branch of the organisation is 

made up of a collection of enthusiasts who 
share an interest in historic military 

vehicles.  In addition, the MVT dedicates 
much time and charitable funds in the 
preservation of local military history, 

honouring local events, supporting veterans and fellow classic car enthusiasts. 

 

Anyone interested is most welcome to view the convoy 
and learn about their fabulous machines, that will be 
parked in and around Village Farm from about 1300.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is a private event restricted to residents of Great and Little Barrington 

Visitors view these vehicles and visit the site at their own risk 

Children must be supervised; dogs on leads please 


